
Announcement: Interdepartmental 

Collaboration 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce a new collaboration between the Marketing Department and the 

Product Development Team. This initiative aims to enhance our product offerings and improve 

customer engagement. 

The collaboration will kick off with a joint meeting scheduled for March 15, 2023, at 10:00 AM 

in the Conference Room B. All team members are encouraged to participate and share their 

insights. 

We believe this partnership will be beneficial for both departments and lead to innovative 

solutions that support our company's objectives. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Department] 


